
. :A<Jrlana Jimenez. · 

From: 
•sent: 
To: 

:: Cc: 
S~bjec;t:. 

Attachments: · 

· Helfo David 

• • · ·• bavid Wolff <davld@oceanliabltatsinc.tom> 
· · •'Thursday; D~cember 27, 2018· 12:.45. PM·•· 

- David Ston~ • 

Lo(i Sfolzer; Adi"iana Jirneri~z 
Re: Mini Reefs : · 

. ... ... -·· - ... 

•. Ocean_:_Habitats_ Test...,Results..:.Summary.pdf; OceanHabitats_:DrMcGarityletter.pdf;. · 
.QceanHabitats_DrMc(;arityletter-Septeriiber-2018.pdf 

.: ·Sorry for ~he delay I'm just getting back into the office. I will be able to attend the.nieetingon February 27th.• 

:Th~ Mini .Re~f is $2:~:)0;00 including delivery and lnstallaticm .. : The icieal placeJJ:ient for \1mts is in ~filial systeins 
.iincier do~ks~JC wa~ef\Vays unci~r dock.:s and piers ~s wel(as (>pen b.ay~ as lo~g ~s the bay is sheltered fronj \yave 

· · · ... aCtion coming in from tile Gulf. I will attach a couple documents from Dr. McGarity from Florida Southwestern· . 
. • : State College who. has beeri evaluating the :water chemistry aroun4 our Reefs . 

. : •.. Please•cion't hesitat.e to •conta,ct me ~tthe numb.er belOw.if you i1~ecl a niore=detailed:explariatidn.of any of this•·. 
•iriformatfon: .tookirig forward to meeting you in Februarjr: .• ·• · 

· DaviclWolff •·· . . . . . . . . . .· -

•president/Executive· Director ·: · · 
.·Ocean Habitats, Inc:·. 
218'-841-5932 

· davici@oceanhabitatsinc:coin 
· ·: wwW:oceanhabitatsinc.com 

{)n Dec 2~, ~018, ars.:54 AM~·David $tone <DSfone@Vemcegov.com> wrote: 

· Hi David, 

Just resending this email from the 19th.".""'. 
Hoping you will be available to attend our meeting ori the 27th FEB .. 

David Stone. : 

· · From: David Stone 

Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 20i8 3:5~ PM. 
To: david@ocearihabitatsihc.com • · 

.l 



Cc: Lori Stelzer; Adriana Jimenez 
Subject: Mini Reefs 

Good afternoon David. 

You & I emailed back and forth a few weeks ago 
concerning questions I had WRT the Mini Reefs 
and possible installation, costs, etc. 

I presented some information to the Venice, FL 
Environmental Advisory Board - of which I am a 
member - and have been asked to obtain further 
information from you regarding the following : 
costs; any reports detailing analysis for effective­
ness, ideal location I placements and any other 
information which may assist us in evaluation of 
these items in water bodies in Venice. 

We would also like to extend an invitation to you 
to attend our 27 February 2019 meeting at Venice 
City Hall. The meeting begins at lpm. 

If you are able to attend could you please email Lori 
and Adriana so they can schedule you on the agenda 
and then also email them any documents to be distributed 
to the members? 

Thank-you. Merry Christmas ! 

David M. Stone 
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